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On behalf of Fr. Paul, Fr. Gregory, our Pastoral Staff, parishioners and families… as well as Diane Hopkins and myself…I would like to extend God’s Christmas blessings of Faith, Hope, and Love to our Catechists and their families.  We really appreciate all that you do and remember you in our hearts and prayers during this holy time!  Enjoy the Season and the extra time with your families!

· The Thanksgiving for Catechists Meeting/Celebration was rescheduled to Thursday, December 6th.  Some information on the SFA Religious Education Crisis Plan as well as the Safety Program for our students was shared.  There was food, fellowship, and fun!
· Protecting God’s Children VIRTUS training will take place on Thursday evening, December 13th beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Church hall.  This is a one-time training required of all parish volunteers.  Please contact Lynne Jensen if you are planning to attend.

· A Safe Environment Curriculum Training (TAT & KCS) will take place for 10-12 interested grade K-6 Catechists on Wednesday evening, January 2, 2013 beginning @ 6:00 p.m. in the SFA Parish hall.  You will be given a small stipend for your attendance and it is expected that you will help to implement the programs during our Safety Sunday and Monday classes.  Please sign-up with Lynne Jensen by calling 781-848-3238 or by emailing ljensen@sfab.org  Thank you!

· There will be no Religious Education classes scheduled on the weekends of December 23rd-24th and December 30th-31st.  Classes will resume in the New Year on Sunday, January 6th.
· Safety classes for Grades K-6 will be held on Sunday/Monday, January 13th and January 14th and on Sunday/Monday, March 3rd and 4th.
· Catechist/volunteers aged 21+ are asked to hold the date of Friday, January 18th for the Parish Appreciation Dinner that is held at Lombardo’s.  It is a wonderful evening to join together!
